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Sanger Branch Library’s Meeting Room Closed for Repairs  
            The Sanger Branch Library meeting room will temporarily close beginning April 
25 for building maintenance and will reopen April 28 once the project is completed. 
             
            Customers will still be able to use the Sanger Branch Library during this time to 
borrow library materials and use branch computers. It is only the meeting room that will 
be closed temporarily.   
 
            For more information, contact the Sanger Branch Library at 559-867-2435. 
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